
   
 
Subject Line: YOUR FEEDBACK IS NEEDED ON HEALTH PRIORITIES IN YOUR COMMUNITY! 
 
You are invited to participate in a virtual discussion on behalf of the State Health Improvement 
Coalition.  The purpose of this virtual meeting is to seek your feedback on the recommendations put 
forward by the Coalition and their partners on the long term health of communities across the state.   
It is a goal of Connecticut Department of Public Health and the State Health Improvement Coalition to 
ensure every resident has the opportunity to attain their highest potential for good health.    
 
Your feedback will help to inform the development of the next State Health Improvement Plan (SHIP), 
which will guide health improvement activities in the state over the next five years.  
 
We are currently seeking participants from: Northeast, Southeast, and Southwest regional communities 
in Connecticut to participate in a ninety minute online (ZOOM) session for the following dates and 
times: 

• Northeast CT:  Monday, May 18, 2020, 10:00 am – 11:30am  
• Southeast CT: Tuesday, May 19, 2020, 10:00 am – 11:30am 
• Southwest CT: Wednesday, May 20, 2020, 10:00 am – 11:30am 

 
Your mailing address will determine which group you will be eligible to participate in. As a token of 
appreciation, we will be offering participants a gift card of $30 to compensate you for your time.  Space 
is limited. If you are able to participate for your region, please click on the registration link: 
https://www.research.net/r/BTDM52C  
 
A confirmation email will be sent which will include a data specific ZOOM LINK to participate. 
Information gathered and conclusions drawn from the community feedback sessions will be publicly 
available this summer on the Healthy Connecticut 2025 website. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you!  Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 
 
 
Laura J. Morris, MPH 
Director of Consumer Engagement 
Office of Health Strategy 
Laura.morris@ct.gov  
 
 
 
 

 
Mario Garcia, MD, MPH 
Public Health System Improvement 
CT Department of Public Health 
Mario.garcia@ct.gov 
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